
Nuts or Other Allergies
Due to the presence of food allergens in the snacks served, Frontier Airlines cannot
guarantee an allergen-free environment on its flights. We also cannot prevent
passengers from bringing products containing nuts or other allergens (e.g. service
animals) onboard our flights. 

If you have a severe nut or food allergy, please notify a flight attendant on board the
aircraft so we can attempt to notify customers nearby to refrain from eating any
allergen-containing products they may have brought.  Please understand that we
cannot prevent any customer from eating the products they have brought on board.

We encourage customers to review any health concerns with their physicians prior to
flying. 


